
 
  To rent the Community Centre Hall: 

613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 
Ice bookings: cloan@whitewaterregion.ca;  

or call Courtney at the Township @ 613-646-2282 ext. 150  
 

For Newsletter inquiries: 
Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call 613-587-4394  

DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 

November 2023 Newsletter 

 Upcoming 
Events 

Nov. 1st LaPasse Soup & Dessert 

11:30am - 1:00pm LaPasse Hall 

Nov. 3rd  Darts—7 pm Westmeath 

Rec. Centre Hall, $5, BYODarts 

Nov. 4th  Big Breakfast & Craft Fair 

Westmeath Rec. Centre Hall, 

7am to noon 

Nov. 10th Remembrance Day Service 

11am at Westmeath Cenotaph 

Nov. 10th Remembrance Day Service 

11am at Westmeath Cenotaph 

Nov. 12th Fun ‘n’ Fab Club,         

Westmeath  Rec. Centre Hall   

11:00-3:00 pm 

Nov. 15th RSSC Soup, Sandwich &  

Dessert  Luncheon plus Craft & 

Bake Sale Westmeath Rec. 

Centre Hall 

Nov. 18th Tween/Teen Dance, 7-

10pm, Westmeath Rec. Centre 

Hall, $2/person 

Dec. 3rd Tree Lighting Cenemony & 

Santa Claus Parade, 4pm 

Dec. 6th LaPasse Soup & Dessert 

11:30am - 1:00pm LaPasse Hall 

Dec. 10th Fun ‘n’ Fab Club,         

Westmeath  Rec. Centre Hall   

11:00-3:00 pm 

 

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS      
WITH US -  

ONLY $25.00/MONTH -GET ONE 
MONTH FREE WHEN YOU COMMIT 

TO A FULL YEAR. 

FOR MORE  NFORMATION OR TO                          
ADVERTISE,PLEASE CONTACT 

HEATHER AT         

wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 

WESTMEATH REMEMBRANCE DAY SERVICE 

Friday, November 10th, 11:00 am 

Westmeath Cenotaph (adjacent to the Fire Hall) 

Refreshments will be served at the Westmeath 

Rec. Centre Hall following the service. 

 

 FOR HALL BOOKINGS  
 

Please call  
Marg Gervais  

@ 613-587-4838 



VOLUNTEERS NEEDED     

Delta Bingo 
2 bingos per month 

Short training period. 
We don't want to lose 
this valuable source or 
revenue which helps 

our programming and 
events.                          

 

Table set up and chairs 
For events at the hall as 

well  a coordinator to     
contact volunteers as to 
date and time required 
Email wdra@nrtco.net 

 

Kitchen 
For events and catered 
meals. Contact Leatrice 

at (613) 587-4503. 
 

School Volunteer Hours  
The WDRA offers great   
opportunities for stu-

dents to get their       
volunteer hours in at 
any of our upcoming 
events. Please email 
wdra@nrtco.net if            

interested. 

If you would like to    
receive the WDRA 

Newsletter                
electronically, please 

email us at                                     
wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 

Dart night will begin again on Friday, November 3rd at 

7:00 pm at the Westmeath Rec. Centre Hall and    

continue every Friday. $5.00 per person. 

The bar is open. Bring your 

own darts. Euchre games 

will be running at the same 

time. Cost is $5.00 to play. 

Great fun and lots of laughs! 

YOGA CLASSES 

A new round of yoga classes will commence on    
Thursday, November 2nd and run for 5 weeks at a 
cost of $40.00 with a drop-in price of $12.00 per    

session. 
 

For more information, please    
contact Beth at (613) 587-4294 or 

ethierpb@nrtco.net. 

THE WESTMEATH RINK IS OPEN! 

The Westmeath rink is now up and running in partnership with the 

Township of Whitewater Region.  

We would like to get the ice rented as much as possible. To book ice 

please contact the Township by calling (613) 646-2282 ext. 150 or 

email cloan@whitewaterregion.ca AND contact Arlene at (613) 587-

4330 or send her a message to arlmar@nrtco.net.   

The Township rate to book ice is: Adult Primetime - $163.72, Adult 

Weekday - $128.89 or Minor Primetime - $110.20, all plus tax.  We are 

looking for people who might be interested in booking ice for birthday 

parties, family get togethers, skating or hockey or maybe even    

broomball. We are also looking for people who might be interested in 

playing pick up hockey whether it is seniors, adults or youth,  men     

ladies or mixed hockey.  Please contact Arlene if you are interested in 

playing but may not have a team as well will start a list. 

The canteen will be open and we are looking for volunteers who might 

be interested in working a shift here and there. If you are interested, 

please contact Beth at 613-587-4294 or send a message to 

ethierpb@nrtco.net. 

Thank you to all again for your continued support. 

SANTA CLAUS PARADE 

Our annual Santa Claus Parade is just around the corner to 
be held following the Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony on 
Sunday, December 3rd. We are looking for floats to enter 

the parade, please give it some thought. No entry is too big 
or small. Please save the date. More details to follow. 

Upon the arrival of the children and staff of Our Lady 
of Grace School at the Westmeath Recreation Center; 
sincere recognition was given up and acknowledged 
to the Algonquin First Nation as it was upon their   
unceded land that we gathered that day. 
  
Kerry and Steve Fortin from the Waka-ehi Lodge  
generously gave some of their time to share some of 
their own personal First Nations cultural teachings 
and knowledge. It is efforts like these that we make so 
that young people have a deeper understanding, than 
previous generations perhaps, may have been      
afforded. 
  
Special thank you to principal Sally Douglas and team 

of Our Lady of Grace School and the WDRA for your 

support. 

TWEEN/TEEN DANCE 

Saturday, November 18th 

7:00—10:00 pm 

Westmeath Rec. Centre 

Hall 

119 Synton Street 

$2.00 per person entry 
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